
Dear Supervisors, 

 

I understand that on tomorrows agenda is discussion regarding opening up golf courses to normal 

conditions in mendocino county. Thank you supervisor McCowen for adding this important topic 

to the agenda.  

From all the studying I've been able to do from my couch over the last two months of shelter in 

place, it is obvious that outdoor non-contact activities present little or no threat to spreading the 

covid19 virus. I miss outdoor activities immensely, golf included. Please vote to open the golf 

courses back up to normal play for mendocino county, without restrictions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jeff Fowler 

Mendocino County Resident  

 


